
Village Hall hours this holiday 
Issued: Dec. 20, 2019 
 
Tinley Park Village Hall will close at noon on Tuesday, Dec. 24 for Christmas 
Eve and Tuesday, Dec. 31 for New Year’s Eve, and will be closed all day 
Wednesday, Dec. 25 for Christmas Day and Wednesday, Jan. 1 for New Year's 
Eve. 
 
Village Hall will resume normal hours of operation on Thursday, Dec. 26 and 
Thursday, Jan. 2, respectively. Happy holidays to all! 


